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Fr. Frank O'Loughlin

together with the Parish Pastoral Council

warmly invite

all Parishioners over 16 years of age

to attend a Dinner to celebrate

the Feast of the Sacred Heart
The evening will commence at 7.00pm on Friday 28th. June

in the Mary McKillop Multi Purpose Hall
Sandringham Road, Sandringham

Cost $30.00 (325.00 Concession) per person. B.Y.O: Drinks

Transport can be provided if necessary
Contact Peta Wassell 0417 128 246

RSVP By Sunday 16th June Enquiries:
Replies to Parish or Peta Wassell 0417 128 246
School Office - Thank You Maryann Hetherington 0410 667 740

Make up your own table of 10 or join in the fun of a shared table.
1/We are able to attend the Dinner:

Family Name: Full Table: Shared Table:

Names of Attendees:

"Please enclose payment in full with this reply”



